Minutes of the Library Trustees Meeting -- Draft
Concord Public Library
September 2 2021

Attending: Eileen Wilson, Theresa Hovey, Beth Cliche, Nancy LaPotin

The meeting was called to order by Eileen at 4:05 pm. Theresa made the motion to approve the
agenda, seconded by Nancy, and the agenda was approved. Nancy made the motion to
approve the minutes, seconded by Theresa, and the minutes were approved.

There was no public input.

Library Assistant's Report:

New books have arrived and are being processed to put on shelves. Beth will be attending a
conference on September 23-24 so will need someone to cover library hours, and Eileen has
offered to do so.

The library has a new email address: library@concordvt.org

Beth picks up the mail on Saturdays, but it is piling up in the post office during the week.
Theresa offered to pick up the mail once during the week.

Paula donated some nice books which we all agreed to keep. Beth will send a thank you.

Old Business:

The Book sale on August 7 was a success. We had refreshments inside and the books were
outside. Many people stopped by.

Theresa asked Connie about the newsletter idea and we will see what the Historical society
says. When Nancy posts the minutes for September, she will ask Nicole to post a message on
the Library page regarding interest in forming a newsletter group.

We are still working on the facebook page for the Library.

New Section labels are done.

The Concord School/Concord Library connection is tabled until the next meeting.

New Business:

We had a discussion about the new books and are trying to spread out our book purchases
throughout the year and not save them until the end of the budget year.

We made suggestions for new books.

We are thinking about the Dog Tag/Necklace/Bead idea that Kathie thought up and will continue
the discussion when all members are present.

We adjourned at 4:50 pm. Our next meeting will be Thursday October 14 2021 at 4 pm at the
Library.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy LaPotin



